
January <date>, 2016 

The Honorable Elizabeth Warren 
The Honorable Edward Markey 
The Honorable Michael Capuano 
The Honorable Stephen Lynch 

I am writing on behalf of <company name>, headquartered in <City>, <State>, to urge you to secure full 
federal funding for the Boston Harbor Dredging Project in 2016.  Our business is heavily reliant on the 
Port of Boston. 

This project will make sure Conley Terminal is competitive and viable for years to come, providing a 
major boost to Boston’s maritime industrial economy and Massachusetts’ importers and exporters. 
By investing in the working port, we can help retain Boston’s maritime heritage, preserve jobs, and lay 
the ground work for future growth.   

We are very grateful for the leadership you have provided on maritime and port issues this year and in 
previous years.  Ensuring full federal funding this year for the dredging project is the next step forward. 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 
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